Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

‘Helping people to live, learn and work in our community’

July 4, 2022

The offices of the Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities
will be closed on Monday, July 4, 2022 to celebrate Independence
Day. Offices will re-open on Tuesday, July 5, 2022. We wish all a safe
and enjoyable July 4th!
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